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I strongly oppose the proposal to eliminate mail-in voting and make in-person voting 

the only option. Mail-in ballots are a secure and convenient way for citizens to 

participate in elections, especially those with work commitments, mobility issues, or 

health concerns. Restricting voting to in-person only would unfairly disenfranchise 

these individuals and increase overcrowding at polling locations, making voting more 

difficult for everyone. 

 

Mail-in voting has proven to be both secure and reliable, with robust verification 

processes like signature matching and ballot tracking. Additionally, there is no 

evidence that mail ballots increase electoral fraud. Instead of eliminating a trusted 

voting method, lets continue to support and improve it to ensure accessible and 

efficient elections for all. I urge you to vote against any proposal that removes mail-in 

voting. 


